
NEW GOLDEN SHORES WATERLINE IMPROVEMENTS 
 
What’s happening on site? 
September, 2019 

✓ Water mains installed on Marilyn 
✓ Installing water mains on Joyce 

 
Actions to date: 
August, 2019 

✓ Water mains installed on Cambronne 
✓ Installing water mains on Marilyn 

July, 2019 
✓ Installing water mains on Cambronne 

June, 2019 
✓ Water mains installed on Barbara Place 
✓ Working on driveways and clean-up 

May, 2019 
✓ Installing water mains on Barbara Place 

April, 2019 
✓ Pre-construciton meeting held 4-4-19 
✓ Notice to Proceed issued for 4-22-19 

March, 2019 
✓ Acceptance of lowest bidder by City Council 

 

Project Schedule: 
▪ Project No.:   Principal No. 10701A3 

                       
▪ Bid Date: 1-23-19    Amount:  $1,169,660.00 
▪ Council Approval:  Resolution 19-02 
▪ Construction Notice to Proceed:  4-22-19 

   
▪ Start Date:   4-22-19   Funded by: Capital Funds                                                    

                                
▪ # of Days in Contract:  315   Proposed end date: 3-1-20 
▪ Contractor:  Subterranean Construction LLC 
▪ Project Engineer:  Kyle Engineeers – Project No. 18001 

 

Project Description – Scope of Work 
The work consists of installation of new 8” and 10” water mains replacing existing 
water mains in New Golden Shores Subdivision 
 
Construction will consist of the following: 

❖ Installation of  approximately 6,850 linear feet of 8” PVC water lines an 
approximately 3,315 linear ft. of 10” PVC water lines 

❖ Approximately 350 new meter service connections 



❖ Removal and replacement of approximately 29 fire hydrants 
❖ Removal and replacement of concrete streets 
❖ Removal and replacement of concrete sidewalks 
❖ Removal and replacement of concrete drivewways 
❖ Other incidental work to include site restoration 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Project Location 
 
New Golden Shores Subdivision 

 
 
Contact Information 
 
Please forward any comments or requests regarding this project to Clif Siverd, 
Engineering Assistant, by telephone at 985.624.3169 or by e-mail at 
csiverd@cityofmandeville.com  

mailto:csiverd@cityofmandeville.com

